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Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

9th April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: School Closure (Years 7-10 and Year 12) – Thursday 12th April 2018 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to circumstances beyond our control we will be closing the school on 
Thursday 12th April 2018.  We have been advised by Anglian Water that they are carrying out essential work 
and the school will therefore be without a water supply for an extended period during the school day.  This 
work is being completed in conjunction with Network Rail regarding the construction of the Cottingham 
Road bridge and presents a health and safety issue as we will not be able to ensure adequate facilities for 
hygiene and sanitation.  
 
The school will be closed to all students with the exception of Year 11.  In order to cause the least 
disruption to Year 11 students at this critical time we will transfer them via the school minibus and coach to 
Corby Business Academy where they will complete their normal timetabled lessons in the morning and a 
Science conference in the afternoon.  All students must arrive at school by 8.30am.  Students will be able to 
purchase breakfast and lunch as normal at Corby Business Academy and must wear full school uniform.  
Students will be returned to school by 4.05pm for collection at the normal time.  Any Year 11 student who 
does not attend on this day will be marked as unauthorised. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and if you have any queries please contact Sarah Smith, 
PA to the Principal at slsmith@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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